
SURVEILLANCE NOTICE 

 
 
Dear Parents,  

If you are interested in subscribing to our surveillance system, there is a $25.00 
monthly fee for access which must be paid in full for the entire year for the regular 
school year. Summer camp fee for July and August is $80.00. SURVEILLANCE FEES ARE 
NON-REFUNDABLE! To obtain a username and password, please return the bottom 
portion of this letter along with your payment. Mitchell Myer from the surveillance 
company will issue your username and password and will assist you with any further 
issues. You will receive an e-mail from him with the information. Please also check your 
spam folder because his emails often end up there. Usernames and passwords are 
confidential and for the sole use of the parents. It should not be given to anyone else. 
Please keep it in a safe place! Thank you. 
 
Sincerely,      
Mrs. Bettina 
Executive Director 
 

 
Please fill out and return to obtain username and password.  
 
Child’s Name _______________________________________________________________________ 

Parent’s Name ______________________________________________________________________ 

Contact Number _____________________ E-mail address ____________________________________ 

 

School year (Sept.-Jun.) 

 ___/10 months remaining in year 

x $25 per month 

= $_________ total 

 

Summer Camp (Jul. & Aug.) 

 $80 total 

 

 

Payment method: 

 Cash   Check #________  Credit Card (# on authorization form) 

PLEASE NOTE THAT SURVEILLANCE FEES ARE NON-REFUNDABLE. 


